Sophie Kelly

From: Mary Boyle
Sent: Tuesday 24 October 2023 17:19
To: Cllr Seamas McGrattan
Cc: Clir Noeleen Reilly [Gmail]; Cllr Noeleen Reilly; Brendan O'Brien; Kathy Quinn
Subject: Traffic and Transport SPC - Congestion Charges - Invite to Finance SPC Committee
Attachments: Letter to Chair of Traffic and Transport SPC re congestion charges 181023 KQ.pdf
Oifigi na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid, Baile Atha Cliath 8.
Environment and Transportation Department,
Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8.
T. 01222 2257
To: Councillor Séamus McGrattan

Chair Finance Strategic Policy Committee

Good Afternoon Councillor McGrattan,

In response to the attached correspondence | am proposing that Congestion Charges be listed for discussion as the
first item on the agenda of the Traffic and Transport SPC meeting scheduled to be held on Wednesday 8" November
at 3pm, with an invitation issued to you as Chair of the Finance SPC and all Finance Committee Members to

attend. The ensuing discussion would then inform the preparation of an issues paper by the executive.

You might let me know your response at your earliest convenience as the agenda will issue on 15t November.

Yours sincerely

Councillor Noeleen Reilly
Chairperson Traffic and Transport SPC
Dublin City Council

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann ti an riomhphost seo a phriontail. Please consider the Environment before
printing this mail.




